Our Lady's GNS Ballinteer - School Closure 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope that the plans below will be of use to you and will help you to keep your children engaged with their schoolwork. You are under no pressure to complete this work — we are providing these plans in the hope that it will help you in some way; feel free to work through the list as you see fit.

Our aim going forward is that each Friday evening we will post a similar weekly plan for the week ahead. Our teachers will be available via email each school day between the hours of 9 am and 2.30 pm to answer any queries you may have in relation to school work. We would also like to invite the children to email their teachers samples of their work, e.g. photos of artwork, stories they may have typed up, PowerPoint presentations etc. The teachers are really looking forward to seeing the amazing work you have ALL been doing!

If you have any queries in relation to school closures or any topic other than your child's school work, please direct that query to info@ourladysgns.ie. As you can understand, class teachers will only be able to answer questions directly related to the classwork or to provide feedback to children.

We hope everyone is keeping safe and we thank you for your cooperation.

Our Lady's GNS